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14 October 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 5 & 6 Responsibility Badges 
 
As you are aware, your child has been elected to take a post of responsibility this year.  
 
Children can purchase a pin badge with their job title.  If your child would like a pin badge, 
please complete the slip below and return it to the school office.  There is a charge of £1.00, 
payment will need to be paid using your online Parent Pay Account.  
   
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher    
 

 
 
To the School Office 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________  Year:_____________ 
 
I would like to order a badge for my child and I have paid £1.00 on Parent Pay. 
 
 
Signed:  __________________________________   Date:  _____________ 
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